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Subdivision to Offer EPLAN Submittal Option 
 
Electronic subdivision plan (EPLAN) submission is now available to help streamline the 

submittal and plan review process.  This new alternative will help support a greener 
environment and reduce printing and courier costs.  A PDF version of the subdivision 

plans, required documents and a copy of the application should be submitted 
electronically to the Land Development inbox at ldplans@charlottenc.gov.  Plans will be 

submitted for review once the fees are collected.  Fees should continue to be submitted 
to the One Stop Permitting Center on the lobby level of the Charlotte-Mecklenburg 
Government Center. 

 
More information about electronic subdivision plan review can be found at: 

http://charmeck.org/city/charlotte/planning/subdivision/pages/home.aspx. 
 

  

Biennial Customer Service Survey Completed 
 
Land Development has been conducting our biennial customer service survey during the 
past couple months. The survey, which was e-mailed to professionals, developers and 

contractors who work with the City, has been completed.  We want to thank all who took 
the time to complete the survey and provide us with their comments.  We look forward 

to sharing the results, when available, with our customers as we strive to improve the 
land development permitting process. 

 
Please note that you do not have to wait two years for our next biennial survey.  

Customers are invited to complete our customer service survey, which is available year 
round, on our website at: 
http://ww.charmeck.org/engeering/survey/CityEngineeringLandDevelopmentPermittingC

ustomerSatisfactionSurvey2.HTM 
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If you would like to be added or deleted from our Land Development Newsletter, please contact Shauna Salanger at ssalanger@ci.charlotte.nc.us or 704-432-0960. 
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Brendan Smith Selected as the City Employee of the Year 
 

On June 11th, City Council recognized Brendan Smith as City Employee of the Year for 
his extraordinary contributions to the Land Development Division and the City 

organization.  He was recognized for his efforts in the development and implementation 
of an electronic plan submittal option (EPLAN), as well as his role in designing the 
Development Services Web Portal.  Both of these initiatives have improved the services 

we provide to our customers.  Please join us in congratulating Brendan on this honor! 
The City Employee of the Year award is sponsored by the Employers Association. 

 
 

Register Now for the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Erosion & 

Sedimentation Control Training Summer Seminar 
 

Are you interested in learning about sediment and turbidity water quality impacts or 

conventional and innovative BMP installation and maintenance? Would you like to take a 
certification test to become a Charlotte-Mecklenburg Certified Site Inspector? If so, plan 

on attending the August 21st Soil Erosion and Sedimentation Control overview seminar 
and Charlotte- Mecklenburg Certified Site Inspector (CMCSI) certification preparation.  

To register and pay online for the August 21st CMCSI Seminar, log on Citizen Access at 
https://aca.accela.com/charlotte. Persons who do not wish to register and pay online 
may complete and submit a paper application. Applications can be downloaded from our 

website at http://cmcsi.charmeck.org. If you have any questions regarding the CMCSI 
Training Seminar, please contact Jay Wilson at 704-517-1152. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

STORM WATER ADVISORY COMMISSION (SWAC) MEETING: Meetings are typically 
held on the third Thursday of every month.  
TREE ADVISORY COMMISSION: Meetings are typically held on the third Tuesday of 

every month at the Charlotte Mecklenburg Government Center, 600 East Fourth Street. 

Upcoming Stakeholder and Committee Meetings 
All meetings are open to the public. 
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